#### COX BAND BOOSTER ASSOCIATION, INC.

Band Booster Meeting 4/22/2020

Meeting conducted through Zoom call due to COVID-19 Restrictions

Attending: Board Members and members of 15 other band families

#### Director's notes:

- Student engagement is very important for the remainder of the year; appreciate parent support on this.
- Solo Ensemble will take place.
- End of the year banquet will take place on June 1st, through Virtual format.
- Multiple show possibilities for marching band season are being discussed.
- A Schoology group is being created and 8th graders will be given access to learn about the Cox Band Program.
- Marching band fees will not increase for the 2020 year.
- Uniform, music and instrument collection will be done once permission is granted at school, likely June.
- Scholarship application for seniors will be available soon; due May 15.
- Band leadership applications will be out this week. Drum Major tryouts soon after.

#### President (Scott):

- Trailer wraps are on hold.
- Nominations and Elections for Open Board positions for 2020-2021 year.
  - Nominations (by Terri Beale; 2<sup>nd</sup> by Mary Reismer):
    - Treasurer: Marta Joyner
    - Secretary: Chris Capetanakis
  - Voting: All meeting attendees are in favor of the nominees.
  - Elections complete.

#### Vice President (Meghan): Fundraising

- In process of refunding several vendors from the Spring Craft Bazaar. Several have chosen to roll their fee to the Fall Bazaar.
- Fall Fundraising: Start with Pizza Coupon sales, then do Cookie Dough with Marching & Concert Bands.

# Treasurer (Annette)

- \$22,436.41 Checking balance
- \$14,741.10 Savings balance

## Secretary (Kathy):

Asked for vote on Mail Chimp. Meeting attendees are receiving emails.

### Other:

Gina Klingeman will help with the Virtual Band Banquet awards.